
Welcome to 
Autumn term 

in Year 1. 

Homework 

Homework will be set every 
Friday. 

You will be given a CGP maths 
book for Year 1.  Each week there 
will be a different maths work out 
to complete.  We will put the date 
next to the work out number so 

you know which one to complete. 

Books need to be returned the 
following Wednesday so that 

they can be checked. 

Remember to also log onto 
Numbots to practice maths 

fluency. 

 

Reading Books 

Reading books will be sent out on 
a Friday.  Books need to be 

returned the following 
Wednesday so that new books 

can be given out. 

Remember to get your grown up 
to sign/comment in your reading 
diary when you have read your 

book. 

It is important reading books are 
returned otherwise, there is a 

charge to pay for a replacement 
book. 

PE 

In Year 1, our PE day is Monday. 

Please come to school wearing your PE kit and 
jewellery/earrings are removed.  Please also 

make sure long hair is tied up. 

PE kit 

Black jogging bottoms or shorts  Suitable 
trainers for outdoor use  Trainers / pumps for 

indoor use  house coloured top  Warm 
tracksuit for outdoor use 

Forest School 

In Year 1, our forest school day is Tuesday 
with Mrs Wildman. Please come to school 

wearing your Forest school clothing and with 
wellies and outdoor coats in a separate bag.  

Forest School kit 

Wellies  Clothes you don’t mind your child 
getting dirty/ damaged  Hat, scarf and gloves 

 Long sleeved top and long trousers  
Waterproof coat 

Start and end times 

Doors open at 8:45 am and 
close at 8:55am. 

 Finish at 3:15pm. 

Remember to bring your water bottle to keep hydrated throughout the day. 

Fruit is provided daily or you can bring a healthy snack from home. 
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